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To all Members of BCE Clerical Locals, 
 
 
 

Your Bargaining Committee would like to update you on where we are for the renewal of your 
collective agreement. 

 
As previously stated to you in our first bulletin, one of the proposals presented to Bell at the 
Clerical & Associated Bargaining was the reintegration at BCE members back in the Clerical & 
Associated Bargaining Unit. The memorandum of agreement being voted on by the Clerical And 
Associated Bargaining Unit does not have the reintegration of BCE members back to Clerical an 
Associated Bargaining Unit.  

 
Only Bell Clerical and Associated members are entitled to vote for this tentative agreement.  

 
BCE Bargaining will precede once the vote for Bell Clerical And Associated is finalized.   Be 
assured that the Reintegration of BCE members to the Clerical and Associated Bargaining Unit 
will be on our agenda. 

 
Dates for bargaining will be agreed to in the near future. 

 
We will keep you informed on any further developments. 

 
In solidarity, 

 
 
 

Your Bargaining Committee 
 

Madeleine Allen, Karen Abel-Kay, Veronique Figliuzzi, Josee Beaudry 
 

National Representative: Ron Girardin, Manon Duboc 
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